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Hi Tara,
 
Again, I apologize for the delay. Here is what I have got back from Christine Kowbel at Lawson
Lundell’s: “Per the attachment we sent, Sabina Gold and Silver amalgamated with a subsidiary of
B2Gold (1400437 BCC Ltd), which means they combined and continue forward as one. The
amalgamated single entity has a new name “B2Gold Back River Corp.” which is responsible for
permits, including the Project Certificate. The two companies continue to hold all rights and
obligations after an amalgamation, and there was no transfer of the Project Certificate or other
permits.  But given that there is a new name, in order to avoid any confusion going forward, it may
be most convenient to issue any amended Project Certificate that arises out of the Back River Energy
Project amendments in the new name, even though nothing has really changed from a legal
perspective.”

 
Please let me know your thoughts on this suggestion. Is this something you think would be
worthwhile for Christine and Teresa to discuss directly, or with us included, or does that approach
make sense?
 
Thanks very much,
 
 
Merle Keefe
Manager, Environmental Permitting 
                                                                                                       

C: +1 902 318 5671
T: +1 604 681 8371   
F: +1 604 681 6209
 

                                                                                                              
                                                                                                            

Please consider the environment before printing this email

 
 
 

From: Tara Arko <tarko@nirb.ca> 
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To: Merle Keefe <mkeefe@sabinagoldsilver.com>
Cc: Keith Morrison <kmorrison@nirb.ca>; Guillaume Daoust <gdaoust@nirb.ca>
Subject: FW: B2Gold name change
 
Good day Merle, I am following up on the meeting we had at the Nunavut Mining Symposium.  I
appreciate that the attached was received by mail just after getting back to the office after the
symposium, however there are a couple items discussed at the NIRB/Sabina/B2 Gold meeting in
Iqaluit which are not defined in this letter and which the NIRB is still awaiting clarification to ensure
we are directing the obligations of the Project Certificate to the correct agency.
 
The attached clarifies the purchase and merger relationship, which is an important update to
understand, however the following information is still required:
 
-Will Sabina be remaining its own subsidiary, or being absorbed into other portions of the company
-Which branch, organization, or named subsidiary will be responsible for maintaining the NIRB’s
Project Certificate and associated commitments?
 
Please let me know if it would help to re-direct the discussion to Matthew Pickard or another
contact.
Tara Arko
Director, Technical Services
Nunavut Impact Review Board
direct: 867-983-4611

This email is intended only for the use of the individual(s) to whom it is addressed and may be
privileged and confidential.
Unauthorised use or disclosure is prohibited. If you receive this e-mail in error, please advise
me immediately and delete the original message. 
This message may have been altered without your or our knowledge and the sender does not
accept any liability for any errors or omissions in the message.
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